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Winners of the Wally Meagher Shield for Most 

Improved Junior Team 2020   

Clovelly Under 10s Rugby BPS Boys:                    

Bill Singleton ,Charlie Buckley ,Hugh Graczer, Jude Lar-
kin, Finn Ma, Nicholas Peshos  Thomas O'Sullivan 
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From the Principal 

 

 

Dear All, 

The year 6 Day of Dignitaries demonstrated how grown up, eloquent and confident 

our Year 6 students have become. Next week teachers have organised two special assemblies to 

acknowledge student achievement from Years 3-6 at school. On Wednesday morning students will be 

presented academic awards at a special student only assembly and we will video this event for parents. 

One parent of every Year 6 student will attend a graduation ceremony next Wednesday afternoon from 

2pm at school. We have a COVID safe plan and look forward to this special occasion. 

Bronte Idol continues this week with Kindergarten performing on Thursday at lunch time and as you can 

see by the photos in this newsletter there is much fun to be had this term at school. 

Today the whole staff enjoyed an end of year luncheon thanks to the P&C. Thank you for your generosi-

ty and kindness the teachers are very grateful. 

See below the new P&C logo, it is a great design and it  compliments the Bronte Public school emblem.  

Have a good week! 

Catherine Ryan 

Principal    

New branding for Bronte Public School P&C Association! 
  
The P&C have developed a new logo and branding to help differentiate between the work of 
the School and the work of the P&C. Whenever you see the P&C ‘hands’ logo you will know 
there is a volunteer team of parents behind it who are passionate about providing the best 
possible resources and environment for our kids. 
  
The P&C is a separate entity to the School but exist purely to support the school community 
by: 

(a)  Bringing parents, citizens, students and teaching staff into close co-operation. 
(b)  Assisting in providing facilities and equipment for the school and promoting the recreation and welfare of the 
students at the school. 
(c)  Encouraging parent and community participation in curriculum and other education issues.   
  
The P&C raise money each year to fund school infrastructure and teaching resources that directly benefit your 
children and the community and run a number or community building events and initiatives throughout the year. 
Much of this is not possible without the kind support of the community. 
  
You can find out more on the P&C website www.brontepandc.com, follow the P&C on Face-
book www.facebook.com/BrontePublicSchoolPandC, contact the P&C via email brontepandc@gmail.com, and 
everyone is invited to attend a P&C meeting (there are two each term) to have their say. New members always 
welcome!           Best Wishes from the P&C 

http://www.brontepandc.com/
http://www.facebook.com/BrontePublicSchoolPandC
mailto:brontepandc@gmail.com
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Bronte School Bands Fundraiser Ravesis Tuesday 8th December 
https://www.trybooking.com/BNHXB 
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Congratulations Bronte Public School!  

We  are recognised as a sustainable school in NSW 
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For the rest of Term 4 we are em-
barking on a whole school social jus-
tice initiative called the JRS Food-
bank. The idea was presented by a 
parent, Jacoline Bekker, and wel-
comed by teachers and students in 
Stage 3 who will coordinate the col-
lections at school.  

Every child has a leaflet in their bag 
explaining the process to donate 
food. 

Every teacher will accept the long life 
food in their classrooms and the Year 
5 students will collect it each morn-
ing.  

JRS Foodbank’s focus is on helping 
and feeding desperate refugee and 
asylum seeking families – the need 
has escalated due to COVID19. For 
the whole of last year they had deliv-
ered 2,000 food packages but since 
COVID19 they have delivered close to 
4,000 over the last 6 months.  Refugees and asylum seekers have been significantly 
impacted by the pandemic as their families work in highly precarious, service orien-
tated sectors which have experienced significant job losses. Most don't have access to 
JobSeeker/JobKeeper either. 

The included brochure outlines the JRS Foodbank appeal and it would be wonderful 
for the Bronte Public School community to contribute, even just one item per fami-
ly.  Their four main items are rice, oil, long life milk and tinned tuna but any of the 
items on the list will go a long way. 

Thank you Bronte! 

Social Justice  Campaign at Bronte PS 
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NEW—Chess Academy lessons will  be held at Bronte PS during lunchtime—Depending on Expressions 
of Interest by parents.  This is organised by Sydney Academy of Chess and parents deal directly with the 
company.   Please complete the Expression of Interest and email  to https://www.chesssquad.com/ 
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Our Garden is looking so good!!.  Lots of students love to plant, water and turn the soil in 

our garden.  It has lots of edible flowers, herbs and small vegies to look after.  The students 

love to keep our playground clean picking up rubbish at lunchtimes and doing so many 

jobs around the school.  Thank you to those Clean team and Green Team students.  
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CONGRATULATIONS to the students 

Principal's Award will  be presented to K-2  students on the top grass tomorrow morning (Weather 

permitting) 

3-6 students will receive awards in classrooms 

K GREEN Lily Mae Nolan Margot Quaife 

K MAGENTA Mia O’Connor Angela Mourd 

1 GOLD Fred Singleton Abby Jones 

1-2 YELLOW Anna Grice Riley Spurzem 

1 PURPLE Madeleine Casselden Scarlett Omana  

2 RED Mia Scott Boyd Green 

2 BLUE Betty Morastico Ted England 

3 WHITE Issy Jacobs Julius Schulte 

3 TANGERINE Oscar Barrow Aren Jugdeo 

3-4 EMERALD Lachlan Casselden Olive McNeill 

4 PLATINUM Charlie Buckley Emma Demeny 

4 PINK Leo McDonald Jaxson Clement 

5 AQUA Kelly Clifton Elliot Russell 

5-6 GLITTER Scarlett Colman Dylan Ruddock 

6 BLACK Domo Spender McGuinness Jade Waaka 
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Dear Parents,  

You will find below information on purchasing your child’s text books for the 2021 school year.  Kooka-
burra Educational Resources will be supplying our Student Packs and all students are required to have 
specific textbooks for use in their classroom.  Parents should purchase these textbooks using 
www.kookaburra.com.au/login  as soon as possible and before the 18 December cut off.  More infor-
mation in on the back of this sheet. 

Username:  BRONT003 (not Bronte) 

Password:   Student9 

Textbooks will be delivered to school as a bulk order and will be distributed to students the first week 
back of school, these remain in the classroom. 

NB – Late Orders will incur additional delivery charges and may not be received before school starts.  
Please direct all ordering enquiries to Kookaburra Customer Experience Team on sup-
port@kookaburra.com.au or 1300 766 997. 

Have you ordered your child’s textbooks for 

2021??? 

Don’t’ leave it till the last minute to place your 

Kookaburra order 

http://www.kookaburra.com.au/login
mailto:support@kookaburra.com.au
mailto:support@kookaburra.com.au
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CALENDAR  

DECEMBER  

Thurs 3 Bronte Idol Kindy 

Fri 4 SISA Day Gully Yr 3-6 

Mon 7 2021 Leadership Team  

Announced Yr 5 

Wed 9 Presentation Assembly Yr3-6 

Thurs 10 Picnic Day Yrs 3-6 

Fri 11 Uniform  Shop Open 8.30-9.30 

Mon 14  Year 6 Farewell  

 K-2 Presentation  

Tues 15 Picnic Day  Yrs 3&4 

Wed 16 Picnic Day  K-2 

LAST DAY—CLAP OUT 2.45 

JANUARY  2021 

Tues 26 Public Holiday  

Australia Day 

Wed 27 Pupil Free Day 

Thurs 28 Pupil Free Day 

Fri 29  First Day Students Yrs 1- 6 
Yr 3-6 Swimming Carnival  
today 

 Best Start Kindergarten  – 
29 Jan-2Feb 

FEBRUARY  

Wed 3rd Kinder Starts Today 

Tea and Tissues 

Wed 17 School Photographs 

SECOND HAND UNI-
FORM SHOP  

Open 8.30am—9.30am 

Friday  11/12 

Please bring your pre loved, 

good condition, uniforms that 

you wish to donate back to 

school to the uniform shop on 

the last day 

NITS 

There have been a number of 
students in class that have been 
found with head lice.  We seek 
your cooperation in checking your 
child’s hair as soon as possible. 

Head lice infestations are a com-
mon occurrence, particularly in primary schools.  Head lice are 
transmitted by having head to head contact with someone 
who has head lice.   

Please remember to tie back long hair, plaiting the hair is pref-
erable. Further information is available on the following NSW 
Health website 

http://www.health.nsw.gov.au/publichealth/environment/

headlice/treatment.asp 

We appreciate your assistance in this matter. 

https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=d75de411f68a47a5bae404d3b0c78d9a&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.health.nsw.gov.au%2fpublichealth%2fenvironment%2fheadlice%2ftreatment.asp
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=d75de411f68a47a5bae404d3b0c78d9a&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.health.nsw.gov.au%2fpublichealth%2fenvironment%2fheadlice%2ftreatment.asp
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2021 

Dunbar Rovers FC 
School Football Program 2021 

Teams 

NPL We have an under 20’s 

and Men’s first grade 

team in NPL3 

NPL 

Juniors 

From under 13’s to 

18’s we compete in 

NPL2 (Boys) 

GCL We have under 14’s to 

17’s in the GCL (Girls). 

ESFA 

Juniors 

19 Teams ranging from 

under 5’s to 18’s 

ESFA 

Seniors 

18 teams (Men and 

Women’s) 

CHAMPIONS OF CHAMPIONS PREMIERS 

• 2008, 2014, 2016, 2018 x2 

My name is Coco and I am a current 
year 10 student from Kambala, look-
ing for a babysitting job over the 
holidays.   
 
 I graduated from bps in 2016, and 
have missed the community ever 
since. I absolutely love children of all 
ages and will happily baby sit as 
many as you need.  I am a qualified 
lifesaver at North Bondi SLSC, com-
pleting my SRC beginning of last 
year.  
 
If you need me to babysit, day or 
night, please contact me at 
0478504559.  
 
Thanks!  
Coco xx 
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https://www.32auctions.com/bourkestreetonlineartshow 

 www.chiff.com.au 

https://www.32auctions.com/bourkestreetonlineartshow
http://www.chiff.com.au/
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BRONTE ACTIVITY CENTRE 

The BAC Holiday Program 
will be only OPEN THURS-
DAY 17 December. 
 
 
We will be CLOSED on 
FRIDAY 18 December  - 
SUNDAY 10 JANUARY 
2021. 
 
Phone 

M 0437 011 730  

for more information 


